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FEBRUARY 14, 2012 
 
The TMS Support Group of Chester County will 
continue to hold meetings on the second Tuesday of 
every month.  Our next meeting will take place on 
Tuesday, February 14 at 7:00 PM. Meetings are 
located at 129 S. High Street, West Chester, PA 19382.  
All are welcome! Please call (610) 738-8671 for more 
information or for directions. We look forward to 
beginning the New Year with you! 

 
  

     The World Health Organization recently 

released The Mental Health Atlas 2011, a yearly 

publication outlining the availability of mental 

health resources around the globe. 

     The data presented by the organization is 

gathered from 184 WHO Member States, 

including 98% of the global population.  The 

analysis includes information on availability and 

accessibility of mental health care on a global 

level.  The WHO suggests that availability is not 

distributed evenly across regions, with several 

populations scarcely represented. 

     The full analysis is available for download at 

http://www.who.int. 

RINGING IN THE NEW YEAR 
 

       

 
 

The TMS Institute of Pennsylvania wishes you a 

 Happy New Year! Best wishes for 2012! 

 

     As we begin the New Year, we are 

more excited than ever to continue 

expanding the entire TMS family.  Now in 

our third year of providing this fascinating 

technology to the community, we have 

witnessed firsthand truly profound results 

among individuals with serious depression.   

With no systemic side effects that are 

frequently seen with medications, all of our 

patients have completed their full course of 

treatment (0% dropout rate) and with only 

minor scalp discomfort during the 4-second 

stimulation period. 

     We have been fervently and tirelessly 

pursuing efforts to battle the insurance 

companies so that TMS may one day soon 

be a routinely covered procedure that will 

be accessible to many more people in 

need.  We are seeing progress on this 

front and remain optimistic that we will 

soon prevail. 

     We continue to collect data from the 

nationwide research study we are a part of 

and look forward to sharing these results.  
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